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Superintendent’s Student Advisory Board Recognized at April Board Meeting 

Houston, Texas:  At the April Board of Trustees meeting, Galena Park ISD recognized members 
of the Superintendent’s Student Advisory Board for their leadership and dedicated service to 
their schools and community.

Members of the Superintendent’s Student Advisory Board include:

CTE Early College High School – John Michael Cantu, Alaizja Hunter, Riley Johnson, 
Mohamed Kone, Mia Pena, Juan Rodriguez

Galena Park High School – Adam Alvarado, Anahi Arredondo, Francisco “Frankie” Barrientos, 
Churchill Couch, Isabella Espinoza, Kayla Ramirez, Jonathan Shields, Victoria Tovar

North Shore Senior High Ninth Grade Center – Dulce Bonilla, Luke Melendez

North Shore Senior High 10th Grade Center – Chance Smith, Kaliyah Smith

North Shore Senior High School – Joel Gallegos, Jasmin Jimenez, Christen Lance, Joseph 
Molina, Caliehs Skinner

Students selected to serve on the advisory board meet with Dr. Moore and other district leaders 
throughout the year to provide feedback related to important student, school, and community 
issues. Superintendent Student Advisory Board members are respected campus and community 
leaders with valuable perspectives, who serve as ambassadors to help spread the great things 
happening in Galena Park ISD. They provide suggestions for the continuous improvement of 
the services and programs the district offers to students and are required to participate in one 
community service project each year.
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LEADING... LEARNING... SERVING

A certificate and medal were presented to members of the Superintendent’s Student Advisory 
Board on behalf of the Board of Trustees and Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools.

Pictured: Dr. John Moore, Superintenent of Schools; Superintendent’s Student Advisory 
Board Members; Dr. Jeff Hutchinson, ECHS principal; Dr. Kimberly Martin, GPHS 

principal, Mr. David Pierson, NS 9 principal, Mr. Kenneth Bryant, NS 10 principal; Dr. Joe 
Coleman, NSSHS principal; and Mr. Jeff Miller, GPISD Board of Trustee President 
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